
Dear Try Diver, 
 
By the time you are reading this you will have experienced the feeling of weightlessness and 
freedom that the underwater world offers and we trust you found the experience an enjoyable 
one which you wish to repeat and indeed build upon. So where do you go from here ?   
 
The North Wales Sub Aqua Club (NWSAC) with whom you have just been diving is a Sub-
Aqua Association (SAA) affiliated club able to offer and deliver a full range of diver training 
regardless of experience level. We can deliver the training you need to become a safe and 
competent diver, so why not come and join us and start training now.  
 
As a new diver you’ll learn at a pace to suit you; much of our training is delivered in small 
groups or even one-to-one enabling us to answer questions and ensure development is at the 
right speed for you. The SAA training programme is recognised both nationally and 
internationally so you can be confident you’re learning the best way to enjoy this sport from 
the start.  
 
The SAA focuses on developing divers who are aware, knowledgeable and able to experience 
the world of diving in as safe a way as possible. Training for the relevant diver grades is 
delivered by local independent SAA clubs so the instructors develop an excellent long term 
relationship with trainees. 
 
We appreciate that starting a new sport can be daunting and expensive so we try to keep our 
costs as low as possible. The SAA is driven by a passion for scuba diving and not by profit so 
our low annual membership fees mean the sport is open to many. We like to think of 
ourselves as a friendly bunch of divers and we know that many clubs loan equipment to 
members when they’re starting out. 
 
The club meets every Sunday at 8:00 pm at the Sailing Club in Llandudno. You will find our  
club to be very pro active generally aiming to dive at least once a week. There are numerous 
dive sites within very easy reach here in North Wales and numerous purpose built inland sites 
within a couple of hours. In addition, the club normally plan annual trips abroad, in 2019 for 
example we are looking forward to a week's diving around the shores of Gozo. The club is 
very friendly and welcoming and our members have very broad levels of experience and 
qualification. New members are actively encouraged so this experience and knowledge can 
be shared.  
 
The try dive you have just experienced represents the beginning of a unique opportunity for 
you to start the  training which will open up a whole new world, the underwater world, just 
waiting to be discovered. Come and join us as we explore the fascinating sights, environment, 
opportunities and challenges that the underwater has waiting, you won't be disappointed !    
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to speak to any club member or contact us via 
the contact details which can be found on our web site at www.nwsac.wales. 
 
Happy diving. 
 
 
Mick Galston 
Chairman NWSAC 


